LONDON, UNITED KINGDOM

Condolence Message

With sadness, the Embassy of the Republic of South Sudan in the United
Kingdom of Great Britain would like to register our heartfelt sympathy for the
death of His Royal Highness Prince Philip, husband of Her Majesty Queen
Elizabeth IT on 9™ April 2021,

Therefore, we take this opportunity to thank His Royal Highness Prince Philip,
The Duke of Edinburgh for his long service and making huge difference in the
world.

May God Almighty grant His Royal Highness Prince Philip mercy and eternal
life. Our condolences to Her Majesty The Queen, the people of Great Britain,
Northern Ireland and Commonwealth Countries.
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